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NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(Presentation by NEEA to be Held at 1:00 p.m., Thursday, August 9, 2018) 

 

RE: Presentation on Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance’s 2020-24 Draft Strategic Plan, 

Draft Business Plan, and planning process; Docket UE-180619 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On August 9, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will 

hold a recessed open meeting in this docket to hear from Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance 

(NEEA) concerning the 2020-24 update of its Strategic Plan and Business Plan. The presentation 

is open to the public and the presentation will include opportunities for the public to ask 

questions related to the Draft Strategic Plan, Draft Business Plan, the planning process and 

NEEA as a whole. The Commission encourages other agencies and the public to participate in 

the presentation. The presentation will begin at 1:00 p.m. in the Commission’s Hearing Room, 

located on the 2nd floor of the Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., 

Olympia, Washington. 

 

The slides and other material for the presentation will be made available on the Commission’s 

website at www.utc.wa.gov. The Draft Strategic Plan is available on ConduitNW.org. The 

presentation may also be heard telephonically by calling the Commission’s teleconference bridge 

line at 360-664-3846 at the time of the presentation. 

 

Questions regarding the presentation and the meeting may be addressed to Jennifer Snyder, 

Regulatory Analyst, at jennifer.snyder@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1311.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON  

Executive Director and Secretary 
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